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Qben Infra: Subsidiary awarded contract for 
temporary track installation

Trasé AS, a subsidiary of Nordic Infrastructure Group, has been awarded a contract by 
Sporveien AS for the installation of a temporary double track in Josefines gate. The 
contract is valued at NOK  million.43.8

The project includes the installation of two track switches in Hegdehaugsveien and a track 
connection in the roundabout at Bislett stadium. The scope of work encompasses track 
construction, water and sewage works, establishment of power supply and grounding systems, 
contact line works, and surface works. 

The work is scheduled to commence in August 2025, with expected completion in January 2026. 

Gjermund Sogn, CEO of Nordic Infrastructure Group, commented: "This is an important strategic 
project for both Trasé and us at NI Group. Trasé's sister companies, such as Hadeland Elektro 
and SLAM, will also be involved in the project." 

For further information, please contact:
Patrik Egeland, CFO and  Qben InfraIR-contact
Email: patrik.egeland@qben.se

FNCA Sweden AB is the  certified adviser.company's

About Qben Infra
Qben Infra invests in and develops companies in infrastructure services in the Nordic region. The 
company operates in niches where the market is driven by strong growth trends, large 
government investments and where opportunities for consolidation and strong growth exist – 
for example, railways and power grids. The strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced 
by selective acquisitions (M&A) and realisation of synergies. For more information, see  .qben.se
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